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Can't make it to the In-Person Meeting?  CLICK HERE TO JOIN VIA ZOOM   
Meeting ID: 897 6608 1791  Dial by your location  +1 312 626 6799 

                    Be a Youth Exchange Host Family! 

We are currently looking for 2-3 families that would be interested in hosting an  
inbound youth exchange student between the months of August 2022 & July 2023.   
 

 

The student would live with the family for 3-5 months during that time period. A variety of family structures are perfect for 
being host families- small, big, with many children, or no children. Working families - retired families - We aim to reflect real
-world families to students, and we know that real families come in all shapes and sizes.  

If you are interested in becoming a host family for our inbound student, please email Amanda Gordon-Sandberg 
(agordonsandberg@gmail.com) with questions/concerns! 

Greg Batton and Dan Diorio have been friends for years, and  
radio partners on WMBD 1470 AM for the last 30 years. They 

brought their impromptu road show to Peoria Rotary on Friday. 

   The two men --both in their 60's-- have been together on 
WMBD Radio since 2005. The Greg and Dan Show has been a 

ratings and revenue leader for over the last 12 years. They 
would rather not talk about years one through five. They  

consider themselves the Jimmy Buffett of Talk Radio. By that, 
they mean that what might sound casual and unrehearsed to 

the listener may be anything but unplanned.  

       Greg and Dan say they are friends but never hang out together. Given that they have eight kids between 
them and spend many mornings together, this could be understandable. A little-known fact is that Greg is 

also an Internet-qualified minister and has married two couples, possibly legally. 

http://www.youtube.com/user/RotaryInternational
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Peoria/194250893990409
http://www.peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89766081791
https://goo.gl/maps/G1BbdpcbCVBoE7dk9
mailto:agordonsandberg@gmail.com?subject=Youth%20Exchange%20Program%20-%20Becoming%20a%20Host%20Family
https://www.1470wmbd.com/the-greg-dan-show/


Please remember the club  

is holding weekly meetings at the First United Methodist Church. 

Unless noted otherwise.  For security reasons the Church doors 

will only be unlocked from 11:00am - 12:15pm.   

For any members arriving after 12:15pm,  

please use the church intercom system  

and the receptionist will buzz you in. 

 
The Grants Committee will meet immediately 

after the club meeting on Fri, Feb.4th for about 
15 minutes to finalize the grading sheet. 

Contact Charlie Greer or the office if you would  
like to join this year’s committee to plan,  

review and select grant recipients.  

This is a very rewarding process!  

As of right now Peoria Public Schools has paused all  
volunteer visits until February 11th. Once all restrictions  
are lifted we hope to continue reading again. As soon as 
more information becomes available, we will send out  
another update.  Thanks to all for your commitment!!     

Maggie & Owen  - Rotary Readers Co-chairs 

 

 
We are collecting food items 
such as: Peanut or almond 

butter, dried goods such as: 
Oatmeal, Cereal, Rice, Pasta, 

Ramen Noodles, Granola 
Bars and Hormel Completes.   
Melissa can come and pick 
up items from you, please 

call 676-5432 or email infodowntown@peoriarotary.org to  
arrange a time. If you would like to donate money, we will 

buy non-perishables on your behalf!  

 

To be considered for a grant from the Rotary Club of Peoria, 
please complete the 2022 Community Service Grant Application  

and forward it as a PDF to: infodowntown@peoriarotary.org  

Applications are due on or before February 25th  

Please pass the information along to local not-for-profit  
organizations that might benefit from a grant!  

Member Birthday 

John Iverson 2/3 

Blair Gambill 2/24 

Jodi Tarter 2/3 

Pat Lewis 2/17 

Randy Neff 2/18 

Jason Parkinson 2/20 

Robbie Robertson 2/27 

Member Years 

Patti Bash 2 

Charlie Greer 2 

Travis Mohlenbrink 2 

Scott McCord 7 

Pam Johnson 14 

George Ghareeb 15 

Blair Gambill 24 

John Kelly 27 

Donald Hartshorn 30 

Steve Bash 31 

Fred Stuber 35 

Art Oakford 61 

https://goo.gl/maps/wzT8yqwiZYXXx3kg7
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
mailto:cgreer@heartlandparking.com?subject=2022%20Community%20Service%20Grants
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=2022%20Community%20Service%20Grants
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=Trewyn%20Food%20Pantry
https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/6460/Club/3238/2022%20Community%20Service%20Grant%20Application.pdf
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=2022%20Community%20Service%20Grants


 
Zoom sessions on Feb. 15th and 22nd from 5:30pm to 8:10pm 

to your membership. Attendance for this interactive session  
is limited to fifteen participants.   

RLI Part I is the first of a series of three fast-paced, interactive 
courses offered to increase a Rotarians base of knowledge in 

Rotary and strengthen their volunteer leadership skills.  
Experienced Rotary leaders within our District will serve  

as faculty members for this training.  
If you would like to attend the RLI Part I Training Session,  
please email the office: infodowntown@peoriarotary.org 

The goal is to have two or more sophomores from each 
Rotary Club in District 6460 attend the RYLA weekend. 
We need your help to sponsor outstanding high school 
sophomores from the community to attend this event. 
Club members are encouraged to nominate high school 

sophomores they know would be interested in attending 
the RYLA academy this Spring.  Please email the students 

information to  infodowntown@peoriarotary.org so  
we can start the application process. 

 
“Writers Sought for So You Thought You Knew”  “Sought” by Edie Barnard 

Rotarians, You are cordially invited to take over writing my Green Light column, "So You 

Thought You Knew!" As you know, I have been on hiatus since last June. Melissa has kindly 

been delving into my Archives and choosing articles to place in the Green Light. I love  

seeing which column she has chosen when the Green Light arrives.  I plan to write an  

occasional column and look forward to reading the ones that our new columnist will write. 

What a joyous eight years I've had "Getting to know you" this way!!! Look forward to hearing 

from you. Please contact me at (309) 922-9058 or Edith@BarnardCommunications.com 

 

http://www.riconvention.org
http://www.houstonri2022.org
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=District%206460%20RLI%20Part%20I%20Training%20
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=Trewyn%20Food%20Pantry
mailto:Edith@BarnardCommunications.com?subject=Writers%20Sought%20for%20So%20You%20Thought%20You%20Knew


Contact Us 
Melissa Brewer 
Executive Secretary 
CELL: 309-635-7377  
OFFICE: 309-676-5432 
EMAIL:  infodowntown@peoriarotary.org 
Office Hours:  By  Appointment 
Website:  www.peoriarotary.org 

Board Members 

William Albers 
Charlie Greer 
Emily Jacob-Rudesill 
Aaron Kilgore 
Randy Neff  
Jana’ Stevens 

Club Officers 
President - Janet Bantz Glavin 
President-Elect - Tom McIntyre 
Secretary - Katherine Coyle 
Treasurer- Scott Fisher 
Immediate Past President - Brad Stegall 

 

 

mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org/
https://www.dacdb.com/SecLogin.cfm

